ST. PAUL SINGERS OF JUNEAU, award-winning folk and gospel group, begins a tour of the Arctic and Fair-
banks in late April. Included among the members of the Singers are such friends of the Tundra Times as
Marcello Quinto, Willie Allen, and John Moore of Juneau. The Singers, sponsored by the Alaska State Council on
the Arts, Alaska Airlines, B.P. Alaska, Wien Air Alaska, and through their own fund raising efforts, will begin the
tour in Fairbanks at the University of Alaska auditorium at 8:00 p.m. on April 27. In Nome, the group will per-
form at the Methodist Church at 8:00 p.m. On to Kotzebue, the Singers will perform at the school Aoril 29 at
8:00 p.m. The last performance of the tour will be in Anchorage at East High Auditorium on May 1 at 8:00 p.m.
Concerts are free, with donations accepted. This photograph of the St. Paul Singers was taken during the
Childrens’ Concert in Juneau.




